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Meeting of the City Council
19 September 2018

Report title Written Questions

Referring body/person Councillor Wendy Thompson
Councillor Simon Bennett

Wards affected All Wards

Cabinet Member with lead 
responsibility

Councillor Steve Evans, City Environment 
Councillor Peter Bilson, City Assets and Housing 

Accountable director Kevin O'Keefe, Director of Governance

Originating service Democratic Services

Accountable employee Jaswinder Kaur         Democratic Services Manager
Tel   01902 553020
Email   jaswinder.kaur@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Recommendation for decision:

The Council is recommended to:

That the Cabinet Members for City Environment and City Assets and Housing respond to 
the questions received in accordance with the Council’s Procedure rules.
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1.0 Purpose

1.1 For Cabinet Members to respond the questions received:

a. Permanent Market Traders

Councillor Simon Bennett to ask the Cabinet Member for City Environment:

What is the Council doing to support permanent market traders in light of concerns 
about markets on Dudley Street affecting their sales?

b. Civic Hall Employees

Councillor Wendy Thompson to ask the Cabinet Member for City Assets and Housing:

What employment support has the Council made available to employees at the Civic 
Hall during the continuing restoration works?

c. Eye Infirmary Site

Councillor Wendy Thompson to ask the Cabinet Member for City Assets and Housing:

Why hasn’t the Council undertaken a Compulsory Purchase Order of the former Eye 
Infirmary site on the Compton Road?


